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Date: 11 April 2019

Catriona Hill ARB RIAS

Dear Ms Hill

Altnaharra and Farr
Farr Glebe

Strathnaver Museum

| refer to your letter dated 2 April. The area to the north and east of the current cemetery was sold
to the Local Authority in 1999, for use as a further cemetery extension and an Interpretative
Centre close to the area identified on your plan as the site of the annexe.

Our records also show that in 1962 the church was gifted to the Trustees of the Strathnaver
Museum.

| hope that this is of assistance. However, if you require any further information please do not
hesitate to contact us.

With kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

If telephoning or calling, please ask for Claire Cowell/Morag Menneer, Ext. 2268
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